
TOWN OF BETHLEHEM 
Bethlehem, New Hampshire 03574 

 
Notice of Site Visit 

 

Monday, October 21, 2024 
Bethlehem Planning Board and ZBA 

 

Former Sinclair Lot 
2:00 PM 

 

Town of Bethlehem 
LEGAL/PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Bethlehem Planning Board, along with the Zoning Board of 
Adjustments, will convene at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, October 21st, 2024, at the former 
Sinclair Lot, Bethlehem, NH 03574 for the purpose of a site visit of Tax Map 205 Lot 020 in 
District 1 Main Street. The Board will be meeting at Roland Schick’s property at 2056 Main 
Street and walk to the designated area through Roland’s property.   

The Public is allowed to attend a site visit but will not be able to speak or ask questions. For 
any questions, please email Dawn at planning@bethlehemnh.org, or call 603-869-3351 
extension 103. 

Sincerely, 
Dawn Ferringo, Planning and Zoning Clerk 
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